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North Little Rock Police Investigating Fatality Accident  

 
North Little Rock, AR (October 2, 2021) - On October 1, 2021, at approximately 7:33 P.M. 
North Little Rock Police Officers were dispatched to the 2600 block of Pike Avenue in reference 
to a female laying in the roadway. When Officers arrived on scene they located a white female, 
identified as Regina Nolley (45 yrs. old of NLR), lying on the ground. Preliminary investigation 
revealed Ms. Nolley was struck by a vehicle that was traveling northbound on Pike Avenue, as 
she was crossing the roadway. Ms. Nolley was pronounced deceased at the scene. The driver of 
the vehicle involved in the accident was uninjured. 
 
Detectives responded to the scene and initiated an investigation. They have collected evidence at 
the scene, and are conducting interviews. No charges have been filed at this time. 

 
This investigation is still ongoing, and more information regarding this accident will be released 
as it becomes available.    
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